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21 January 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian
Computing at A Level

| am writing to confirm that following the appointment of a computer science specialist we are now able
to offer computing at A Level from September 2020.

Year 11 students who wish to study this at A Level should contact Miss Cheshire, Head of Sixth Form,
in order to register their interest.

| am pleased that we are now able to add this popular subject back into our A Level curriculum.

Yours sincerely

"Dt

Mr P Gibson
Headteacher



